
From: Brandie Dalton <BDalton@mtengineering.net> 

Sent: Thursday, August 1, 2024 2:14 PM 

To: Abigail Pedersen 

Cc: Olivia Dias 

Subject: RE: Extension for SPR-ADJ-DR20-30 

 

Thank you.   I was wondering if this was the case.  So I appreciate the email and will forward it onto 

the owner.    

 

Yes, at this time we would like to withdraw the extension request.  

 

From: Abigail Pedersen <APedersen@cityofsalem.net>  

Sent: Thursday, August 1, 2024 1:49 PM 

To: Brandie Dalton <BDalton@mtengineering.net> 

Cc: Olivia Dias <ODias@cityofsalem.net> 

Subject: Extension for SPR-ADJ-DR20-30 

 

Hello Brandie, 

The extension for SPR-ADJ-DR20-30 for 4080 Market Street NE cannot be approved as a Class 3 Site Plan 

Review cannot be extended and I cannot find extensions to the Class 2 Adjustment and Class 1 Design 

Review which expired in 2022. If you would like to request a withdrawal you can let me know via email 

and you can receive a par9al refund. Let me know if you have any ques9ons. 

 

Best, 

Abigail Pedersen 

Planner I 

City of Salem | Community Planning and Development Department | Planning Division 

555 Liberty St SE, Room 305  

Salem, Oregon 97301  

apedersen@cityofsalem.net | 503-540-2309 

Facebook  | Youtube |  Linkedin  |  www.cityofsalem.net  

Ques9ons on Zoning and Sign Permits can be submiBed by email to Planning@cityofsalem.net 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/CityOfSalemOR/
https://www.youtube.com/@cityofsalemplanningpublicm779
https://www.linkedin.com/company/37275/admin/feed/posts/

